
LIBERTY UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 
ADVERTISEMENT AND NOTIFICATION FOR PREQUALIFICATION 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Liberty Union High School District (“District”) is seeking to prequalify 
contractors for future District public projects as required by Public Contract Code Section 20111.6. 
This prequalification requirement applies to the following contractors: 
 

• A contractor with an A, B, C-4, C-7, C-10, C-16, C-20, C-34, C-36, C-38, C-42, C-43, and/or C-46 
license that intends to bid as a prime contractor directly to the District. 
 

• A contractor with a C-4, C-7, C-10, C-16, C-20, C-34, C-36, C-38, C-42, C-43, and/or C-46 license 
that intends to submit a bid or proposal to a prime contractor that is bidding directly to the 
District. 
 

Prequalification packages are available at the following link on the District’s website: www.luhsd.net and 
on Procore.  To request access to Procore, please contact Maria Galligan at 
maria.galligan@lathropconstruction.com.  Contractors must complete the District’s prequalification 
forms; the District will not accept any other prequalification documents.  Approved contractors will be 
prequalified with the District from January 1, 2023 through December 31, 2023.  Further instructions are 
on the District’s website, on Procore, and in the Prequalification package itself. 
 
Contractor responses are due by 4:00 p.m. on Friday, November 11, 2022.  Any responses received after 
this time will be returned to the contractor.  If you have any questions, please contact Anthony 
D’Amante at Lathrop Construction (707) 746-8000. 

http://www.luhsd.net/

